
 
 

Extension of Our Congregational Meeting and Additional Opportunity to Vote 
 
Dear PCC Family, 
 
Good morning and Christ’s peace to all!  
 
The PCC Session has called for an extension of our congregational meeting that began on Sunday 
morning, 4.3.22, in Santa Monica and was paused as voting took place after the evening service at St 
John’s on Sunday night. There will now be a third and final opportunity to come vote to elect the 
members of our Pastoral Search Team for our next senior pastor, and to vote for Shawn Gendall 
to be called to the role of Associate Pastor. (Shawn currently serves as an Assistant Pastor. This step 
deepens and extends our relationship with Shawn.) 
 
In lieu of our normal Thursday evening virtual prayer gathering, we will meet this Thursday, 4.7.22, for 
congregational prayer at the home of Nancy and Harold Shin, beginning at 6pm. 

 
Nancy & Harold Shin 
10957 Fairbanks Way 
Culver City, CA 90230 

Enter through the driveway and the gate will be open. Gathering will be in the backyard. 
 

All are welcome to come pray with us from 6:00-6:30pm in the Shins’ backyard, which is 
lovely! Then at 6:30pm, we will open the final segment of the congregational meeting to hold these 
two important votes. You will have opportunity to come place your vote anytime between 6:30-
9:00pm. This final segment of our congregational meeting will conclude with prayer at 9pm.  
 
The Session takes this step with the advice and blessing of our presbytery and denominational 
leaders. We are prayerful that we can reach our quorum goal for this meeting, which will require 
eleven or more members to come out and vote in person on Thursday evening, allowing these 
elections to be certified. We look forward to announcing the final results of these elections on Friday, 
4.8.22. 
 
I would love to see any and all of you at our prayer time together. And, if you are a member of PCC, and 
have not voted in these elections already, please make time Thursday evening to come cast your vote, 
enabling us to get over this quorum threshold.  
 
May the Lord continue to guide and bless our way, as he renews and grows his church in this place! 
Amen.  
 
With much love in Christ, 
 
Pastor Paul 
 
 


